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Calendar 

**Lunch warm ups, toasting and noodles. Every Tuesday and Thursday** 

Lunch orders. Every Friday. 

Term 1 

Monday, March 14 Labour Day Holiday 

Wednesday, March 16 School Council Meeting 7.00pm 

Tuesday, March 22 
Summer Sports 3 to 6 

Fun Day at Son Centre School P to 2 

Thursday, March 24 End of Term 1  2.20pm finish 

 
Other dates 

Wednesday, May 4 Performance ‘Matilda’ Melbourne 

27 April Cross Country 

16 June Winter Sports and Fun Day 

9 or 10 August Extravaganza 

30 August Athletics 

12 13 14 September Camp Grampians 

October 24  25  27  28  31  
November 3  4 

Swimming 

 

Easter Raffle 
We will be conducting our 
traditional school Easter raffle. 
Money raised will go directly to 
subsidising the student cost of 
‘Matilda’ and Grampian’s Camp. 
 
 
It is requested that all families 
donate item/s to the raffle. Eggs, 
chocolate, nibbles, anything that 
could be associated with Easter 
or used over Easter. 
 
On Tuesday raffle books were 
sent home with a flyer. 

 
 
 
Friday Lunch Orders and Zooper Doopers 
Please have the money for lunch orders and zooper doppers separate. 
 
SMS for School Use 
To alert parents via a single SMS text message of any sort of emergency or urgent information (eg recent 
bomb threats at schools, bus running late after an excursion) we are going to set up a ‘group’ on all staff 
phones. No one else will have this information. If you would like to be part of this group please complete 
the form below and return to school.  
 

Name Mobile phone number 
If not a parent or guardian please 

specify relationship to child 

http://www.beverfordps.vic.edu.au/


   
   
   
   
   
   

 



 

Mowing Roster 

March 6 Rohan Shadbolt May 15 Kirsty Thompson 

April 17 Brett Moloney May 29 Tim van Liessum 

May 1 Gibson Family June 12 Caffrey Family 

   

Once again thanks to all parents who have been mowing…..don’t see you doing it but it is much appreciated. 

We would greatly appreciate more families to join our mowing roster. Please give me a call. 

 
 


